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As you may have seen, the PSA is currently 
conducting a survey of members in relation to role 
descriptions and your current duties. 

If you could please take the short survey linked 
below the PSA will use this information and 
conduct further meetings with you all. 

This survey is entirely confidential and will provide 
essential insight into the current situations some 
of you may be facing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please 
email PSA organiser Chris Bird at 
cbird@psa.asn.au. 

The link to the survey is HERE. 
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EveleighITD17) 
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